
 
 

 

 

 
22 June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
After School Clubs – Autumn Term 2023 
 
We are delighted to be writing to you with arrangements for our after-school clubs from 04 September 2023 (Autumn Term). 
  
At BFS we are passionate about preparing children for a life well lived. It is important to us that we provide a range of 
opportunities for our learners in order to develop well rounded individuals.  
 
All after school clubs will run from 3.15pm until 4pm. Each club will be run by a member of our BFS staff or an external coach 
currently being utilised across the school who have already established positive relationships, know the children and how 
we work as a school, benefiting the children greatly. Due to our new payment system we are able to offer new ways of 
paying, please see the below for more information: 
 
The price of the club is per a child and £2.75 per session, if you would like to make your payment in full this will be due by 
Monday 11 September 2023.   However, we are pleased to be able to offer the opportunity to pay in 3 instalments via Weduc 
– you will need to make sure this payment plan is still set up in Weduc and paid each month with the last instalment to be 
paid by Thursday 30 November 2023.  
 
It is important to note: Even paying monthly you are still liable for the whole term’s fees if you cancel your child’s space at 
a later date due to staffing costs. 
 
Due to the ever-growing popularity of our after-school provision we are continually looking at how we can continue to give 
our learners new and fun opportunities and experiences every term. So, we are pleased to announce the arrival of several 
new clubs for the Autumn Term.  To sign up for Autumn Term After School Clubs please do so via the below link: 
  
https://forms.office.com/e/gRcNBrGhuZ  
 
You will notice a new club called ‘Disney’, come and immerse yourself in everything Disney from colouring to jigsaws, books 
and mini movies. 

 
Each After School Club has a limited number of spaces, should we have higher interest than the allocated spaces, we will 
ensure the spaces are allocated fairly by withdrawing names from a hat.   
 
Terms and Conditions for After School Clubs 
 

• Due to staffing costs and us being able to maintain a wide variety of clubs, we are unable to offer refunds should 
your child wish to cancel a club part way through the term.   

• No swapping from one club to another 

• Your child will be placed on a waiting list should you request after the below closing date 
 
If you would like your child to attend one of these clubs please sign up using the link above by 9am Wednesday 05 July 
2023. We will then write to you by Wednesday 12 July 2023 with confirmation. 
  
As always if you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Best wishes  
 
 

 

Rebecca Wood            

Head of School   

https://forms.office.com/e/gRcNBrGhuZ

